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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aviel Marwei	 Ted C
Finley Bowen	 Theo M
Lydia McLeod	 Amelia A
Heidi Midghall	 Jason T
Callum Britton	 Maxwell B
Taylan Sirimsu	 Elise P
Junior Balantyne	 Athena L
Sofia Bracon	 Esme C
Nathaniel Jones	 Ethan K

Our last newsletter of the term and what a busy week leading up to the Easter 
break! The children have been working really hard on their learning and 

putting their understanding into all areas of the curriculum. Everyone is now 
looking forward to the summer term and the learning that this will bring. 
All the staff at William Stockton wish all our children and families a very 
enjoyable Easter break full of fun and of course chocolate!

Choir
A huge well done  to the school choir who performed 
magnificently this week for the residents of Aaron Court. 
They really enjoyed the performance and invited the 
children back to perform again. 

SWIMMING
3/4M will begin swimming on 
the first Tuesday after Easter, 
as will 6F and 3M on the first 
Thursday after Easter.

Easter Raffle
Thank you to everyone 
who brought EASTER raffle 
tickets and to those that 
donated prizes for the event. 
Well Done to the winners.

Year 6 Maths competition 
On Friday 21st April our year 
6 mathematics experts will 
go head to head with other 
schools in the area and put 
their maths skills to the 
test…..! We wish them all the 
best with the competition 
and we are sure they will 
do the school proud. GO 
WILLIAM STOCKTON!




